Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CHARLES PERRY PARTNERS, INC.
Advertisement of Prequalification

Charles Perry Partners, Inc. has been selected to provide construction management services to Duval County Public Schools (DCPS) for Safety & Security Improvements at Atlantic Coast High School, Bartram Springs Elementary School, Twin Lakes Elementary School and Twin Lakes Middle School.  The project will be approximately 6 months and consists of security upgrades.

Charles Perry Partners, Inc. is currently accepting subcontractor/vendor prequalification applications for the following scopes of work.

SELECTIVE DEMOLITION

SITE CONCRETE

MISC. STEEL

DAMPPROOFING, WATERPROOFING

DOORS, FRAMES & HARDWARE

TINTING OF GLAZING

DRYWALL, FRAMING

ACOUSTICAL CEILINGS

RUBBER BASE FLOORING

PAINTING

HVAC

ELECTRICAL

FENCING & GATES

LANDSCAPING, IRRIGATION

SIGNAGE
All parties interested in bidding on this project must be prequalified in order for their bid to be considered. A link to start the prequalification process can be found by sending an email to prequalification@cppi.com.

Bid documents are scheduled to be available 1/28/2022

All interested parties are encouraged to attend an informational virtual meet-n-greet at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, February 18, 2022. The agenda will include introductions, project overview and bid schedule. To RSVP, please send an email to Mike Winn at Mike.winn@cppi.com.

Bids are scheduled to be due by 2:00 p.m., 03/01/2022

Construction is tentatively scheduled to start in 04/15/2022

The Duval County Public Schools’ Office of Economic Opportunity and CPPI are committed to small and minority certified vendors’ participation in this project. CPPI reserves the right to reject any bid if considered to be in best interest of the project.
